

Colwyn Abbey Players Newsletter

March 2009

One Act Festival



At the Colwyn Bay One Act Festival our play 'A slight Inconvenience' took first prize and Sharon Huxley won the award for the best individual performance. Well done to all involved in the production. We now wait and see if we have qualified for the Welsh Finals on 5th and 6 th for June in Milford Haven.

Storage



Does anyone have or know anyone who has a garage that we could rent to store our props etc. Please ring Bryn if you can help.

Play Reading



A play reading and casting is to be held on the 23rd of April at 7.30 pm at the Cricket Club. The one act play chosen by Andy Hutchins will be our summer production. All are welcome to attend.

Leverhulme Festival



Our one act play 'A slight inconvenience' has been entered in the Leverhulme Festival at Port Sunlight. The performance is on 30 April at 7 pm. Please contact us for tickets.

Youth Production



We hope to perform a youth production in September. Any directors interested in producing this play please submit your ideas to Shirley Betts by the end of April for consideration by the committee.

Obituary

We are sorry to announce that Beryl Gorka passed away. Our condolences to her family and friends.